Fwd: 1-70
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From: George Mayl <comayl@aol.com>

To: rafael.espinoza <rafael.espinoza@denvergov.org>; kevin.flynn <kevin.flynn@denvergov.org>; paul.lopez
<paul.lopez@denvergov.org>; kendra.black <kendra.black@denvergov.org>; marybeth.susman
<marybeth.susman@denvergov.org>; paul.kashmann <paul.kashmann@denvergov.org>; jolon.clark
<jolon.clark@denvergov.org>; christopher.herndon <christopher.herndon@denvergov.org>; albus.brooks
<albus.brooks@denvergov.org>; wayne.new <wayne.new@denvergov.org>; stacvie.giimore
<stacvie.gilmore@denvergov.org>; kniechatlarge <kniechatlarge@denvergov.org>; ortegaatlarge
<ortegaatlarge@denvergov.org>

Cc: execcomm <execcomm@denverinc.org>
Subject: Fwd: I-70
Date: Thu, Jul 5, 2018 5:29 pm

Dear Council,

As a follow up to the letter INC sent July 5th we would like to share some information that we feel could be very
valuable to the current situation with 1-70 and any other proposed plans for our interstates. This project is not the first in
recent years of mega construction of Denver’s Interstate network.

In 2007 T-Rex was being built to improve the corridor of 1-25 and add a light rail. This mega project impact the City

many ways. In the Federal Transit Administration project Management Oversight Program “Lesson Learned The T-Rex Mega
Project Experience June 2007 https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/majorprojects/lessons_learned/trex.pdf there is a wealth of information
of Lessons Learned. Please take an opportunity to look through this report. On page One the Executive Summary the four major

goals were set at the beginning. | urge all of you to look at this document so as to be better prepared come the 12th. We are

not taking this project lightly due to the huge impact it will have on our citizenry.

""From the beginning of the T-REX Project we set four major goals:

1. First and foremost—Minimize inconvenience to the public.
2. Complete the Project at or under the $1.67 billion budget.
3. Deliver a quality Project.

4. Meet or beat the June 30, 2008 completion date.

Meeting these goals was set as the benchmark to measure overall T-REX Project success. To that end

we succeeded beyond anyone’s expectations. **
We also encourage you to contact the RNO'’s along the construction of T-REX and see if you can get some information
from those who remember the project. If we can be of assistance to gather some contacts please let us know.

Regards,

George E Mayl
President, Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation

7/6/2018, 8:01 AM
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